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January 29, 2014 
 
Jon Pierce 
Chair 
Environmental Impact Review Board 
P.O. Box 2120 
Inuvik, NT   X0E 0T0 
 
Re: Registration as a Participant – review of Beaufort Sea Exploration Joint 
Venture Drilling Program 
 
Dear Mr. Pierce, 
 
Thank you for your letter on January 8, 2014 regarding the EIRB’s official notice for 
various organizations to be registered as Registered Participants on the review of the 
Beaufort Sea Exploration Joint Venture Drilling Program. 
 
This letter is confirming the WMAC (NWT)’s intention to register as a Registered 
Participant when the review of the prescribed project is being undertaken. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration of this letter. If you have any questions, 
please contact the Council’s Resource Biologist, James Malone, at (867) 777-2828 or by 
email at wmacnwt@jointsec.nt.ca 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Larry Carpenter 
Chair, Wildlife Management Advisory Council (NWT) 
 
CC F. Pokiak, Chair, Inuvialuit Game Council 
 L. Staples, Chair, Wildlife Management Advisory Council 
 V. Gillman, Chair, Fisheries Joint Management Committee 
 N. Snow, Executive Director, Joint Secretariat 
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